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How We Impact Lives

We know that Uni-Pres Kindercottage and its mission impact lives every day.
Sometimes, however, we get busy with our daily lives and forget what we are doing to
help others to find their way in this world. Once in awhile, we are reminded as in the
story below.

Visttors from Kentucky-

Recently, we had visitors from Kentucky! This is what they came to say to us:
"We just came to finally say '"Thank You' for the many years of encouragement and help
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that you gave us when we were here. We moved to Kentucky and are now living the
dream that you pushed and encouraged me to follow. Without you and the staff here, we
would still be living here working some job that I didn't like and complaining about bills,
money and more. You said 'Stop complaining, decide what you want and go after it
while you are with us.' I started school and I remember getting very frustrated with no
gas or bus money and you said, "Here you go." My daughter was safe, well fed and
loved and I knew that but still there was an ache. You said, 'God s talking, so listen. ' I
remember the last day here. There were tears; hugs, love and I didn't want to go. 'Fear
stops life. You are a big girl now and you can face those fears. ' You said, "When things
get tough, call me, and I did.' I lost touch and I apologize but we made it and life 1s great.
I am a phlebotomist and Kaylee has been an Honor Roll student since we left. She enjoys
school and they have so many activities. Like here, I trust them to care for and educate
my baby.

You all were our rock and we will always remember you. We will come and visit again,
too."

-Carroll and Kaylee Bell




Sad news -

Bill Whicher passed away on Thursday, August 15. Bill served Kindercottage in a
number of ways over many years as a Board Member, enthusiastic cheerleader,
devoted supporter and our web master. Bill created the Kindercottage email newsletter.
We will miss Bill, a friend to all and faithful servant to the children of Kindercottage.

Obituary information for Bill can be found at: https://rennerth.com/william-whicher/

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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